

Berrys Lane Sutton, St. Helens WA9 3HE Web: stcuthberts.com
Tel: 01744 678123
Email: postbox@stcuthberts.com

Headteacher: Mrs Catherine Twist B. Ed Fax No: 01744 678127

December 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to provide you with the annual report for your child.

The track report will show:

- An average grade for their ATL (attitude to learning per subject)
- EYN (E = exceeding, Y = yes they are on target, or N = no not on target)
- Intervention (intervention so far)
- To progress (subject specific targets)
- Comment (individual comments from the subject teacher)
- Average ATL from the year so far.

It is vital that the students are aware of their attainment at this crucial point in Year 8. As they approach their options choices, it becomes increasingly important that they recognise and embrace their strengths, but also address any weaknesses before choosing the direction they wish to go in.

I would like to thank you for all the support you have shown so far for your child, and look forward to seeing you on Year 8 parents' evening and KS4 options presentation on 21st March 2019.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Bowler and Miss Branch Head of Year 8 and Assistant Head of Year 8













